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Daily Announcements
Weekly Focus Topic:  Northmen DRIVE

MONDAY

TUESDAY

WEDNESDAY

THURSDAY

FRIDAY

Lunch: WG
French Toast w/
Syrup 
Lunch: Macaroni
and cheese

Lunch: tater Tot
Casserole

Lunch: Nacho Meat
WG Tortilla Chips
and Cheese sauce. 

Lunch: grilled
cheese &
Tomato Soup

TWIN DAY!!

OTTAWA ELEMENTARY IS LOOKING FOR PMS STUDENTS TO
VOLUNTEER AT THEIR HARVEST FESTIVAL. IT WILL BE FRIDAY,

OCTOBER 25TH FROM 5-7. YOU CAN SIGN UP FOR A SLOT FROM 5-6
OR 6-7 TO HELP WITH FACE PAINTING, GAMES, CRAFTS OR PUMPKIN

DECORATING. PLEASE CONTACT HEATHER BOENING FOR MORE
INFORMATION OR TO SIGN UP.  HER EMAIL IS HKAHGEE@GMAIL.COM

OTTAWA ELEMENTARY VOLUNTEERS NEEDED

PAJAMA DAY!!

SPORTS DAY!!

TEACHER/STUDENT
 SWAP DAY!!

PINK DAY!!



SPIRIT WEEK 



(PMS HELP FOR YOUNG ANGLERS; STRATEGIES &
HINTS FOR FISHING). OUR NEXT MEETING WILL BE IN

MR. SWIDORSKI’S ROOM #125 AFTER SCHOOL ON
WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 9TH FROM 3:15 TO 4:15.  TIP

OF THE MITT WATERSHED COUNCIL WILL BE HELPING
US SORT & CLASSIFY MACROINVETEBRATES FROM

THE BEAR RIVER.  SEE YOU THEN.  

ROLL THE DICE CLUB  
ROLL THE DICE CLUB WILL MEET THIS TUESDAY OCTOBER 8TH

FROM 3:30-4:30! THIS MEETING WILL BE AN HOUR OF CASUAL PLAY
OF YOUR CHOICE OF TABLETOP GAME. BRING A FRIEND, OR COME
MAKE NEW ONES, AND ENJOY A FUN HOUR OF GAMES! NEXT WEEK,

OCTOBER 15TH, WE WILL BEGIN MORE STRUCTURED GAME PLAY
WITH LIAR’S DICE. LOCATION VARIES BASED ON ROOM

AVAILABILITY.

 THE NEXT COLORING CONTEST WILL START ON OCT 7TH AND ENDS
ON OCT 21ST.  ALL ENTRIES MUST BE TURNED IN BY OCT. 21ST.  PLEASE

SEE MRS. NORTON FOR THE COLORING PAGE. GOOD LUCK! 

COLORING CONTEST

YEARBOOK CLUB
ATTN: YEARBOOK PARTICIPANTS THE MEETING TIME HAS CHANGED.

YEARBOOK CLUB BEGINS THIS COMING TUESDAY, OCTOBER THE 8TH AT
7:55 IN ROOM 148.  THIS IS AN INFORMATIONAL MEETING FOR THOSE WHO

MIGHT BE INTERESTED.  CONTACT MR. FORSTER IF YOU HAVE ANY
QUESTIONS.  EMAIL: FORSTER.BJ.T@NORTHMEN.ORG.

OR HERE IS THE LINK
HTTPS://DOCS.GOOGLE.COM/DOCUMENT/D/1QF9WBJQKNBUHCQS_AIXIB

VYSENEY_NZ7JPEMMKBLJRQ/EDIT?USP=SHARING



MONDAY, OCTOBER 14TH AT 7PM IN THE PHS CAFETERIA (APPROX. 1 HOUR)
 THE ONLY SKI SWAP THIS SEASON WILL BE HELD AT NUB’S NOB ON SATURDAY,
OCTOBER 5TH DURING THE NUB’S OPEN HOUSE. PETOSKEY SKI TEAM WILL NOT

BE HOSTING A SKI SWAP THIS YEAR.

SKI TEAM 

KINDNESS CREW
THE MIDDLE SCHOOL KINDNESS CREW WILL HAVE AN INFORMATIONAL
MEETING ON WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 9TH FROM 3:20 TO 3:45 IN MRS.

WAGNER'S ROOM.  PLEASE COME AND LEARN ABOUT OUR MISSION AND
SOME OF THE EVENTS WE PARTICIPATE IN TO TRY AND MAKE OUR

SCHOOL AND COMMUNITY A LITTLE BRIGHTER!

IF YOU CAN NOT MAKE THE MEETING, BUT PLAN TO BE PART OF THE
CREW THIS YEAR, PLEASE EMAIL OR TALK TO MRS. CARLSON, MRS.

WAGNER, OR MRS. YUREK AND LET US KNOW OF YOUR INTENTIONS.
THANK YOU!

ATTENTION STUDENTS
FINAL REMINDER: IF YOU ARE TO RECEIVE A SIGNED COPY OF THE

BOOK BEASTS & BEAUTY FROM THE AUTHOR VISIT PLEASE COME TO
THE LIBRARY TO PICK IT UP. I WILL GIVE ANY EXTRAS TO STAFF NEXT

MONDAY IF NOT CLAIMED BY THE END OF THIS WEEK.

IF YOU ARE PARTICIPATING IN MS. STRIEBY'S ENVELOPE CHALLENGE
PLEASE MAKE SURE YOU ARE CHECKING IN WITH YOUR HOMEROOM

TEACHER. THANK YOU! 



ATTENTION MIDDLE SCHOOL GIRLS
 CHARLEVOIX ZONTA CLUB IS OFFERING "SIGHTS ON SUCCESS," A DAY OF

FUN AND SELF-ESTEEM BUILDING ACTIVITIES AT CAMP DAGGETT
ADVENTURE CENTER ON SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 2ND FROM 9AM - 3PM.  THE

EVENT IS AT NO COST AND WATER, SNACKS, AND A CINCH BAG OF
GOODIES PROVIDED, BUT GIRLS WILL NEED TO BE DROPPED OFF AND

PICKED UP, AS WELL AS BRING THEIR OWN LUNCH.  THIS EVENT IS OPEN TO
ALL AREA MIDDLE SCHOOL GIRLS--MORE INFORMATION AND FORMS

AVAILABLE IN THE FRONT OFFICE. 

PATRIOT’S PEN

ATTENTION ALL WRITERS!  IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN ENTERING A WRITING
CONTEST, SEE MRS. BREY ON THURSDAY (10/10) DURING HOMEROOM TO

FIND OUT ABOUT THE PATRIOT’S PEN WRITING COMPETITION.  THIS YEAR’S
TOPIC IS, “MY VOICE IN AMERICA’S DEMOCRACY?”  MRS. BREY WILL HAND
OUT FLYERS WITH ADDITIONAL INFORMATION AT THURSDAY’S HOMEROOM
MEETING OUTSIDE ROOM 123.  IF YOU CANNOT ATTEND THE MEETING BUT

WOULD LIKE TO KNOW MORE, SEE MRS. BREY OR EMAIL
BREY.KL.T@NORTHMEN.ORG.  


